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The Kick-off meeting

The Kick-off meeting of the Erasmus+ KA2
School project SAINT: handS on
introduction to Artificial
Intelligence in primary educatioN using
minecrafT, took place on the 15th of
December 2022, in Lille France. During the
meeting, the overview of the project was
presented, along with the initial steps of
the results of the project to be
implemented. In addition, the
dissemination and Quality Assurance
plans were presented by the leaders,
At the end of the meeting, administration
issues were discussed and deadlines for
the upcoming tasks were set for the
consortium.

About the project

In this era of rapid technological changes,
there are growing debates around the idea of
Artificial Intelligence (AI), and the dangers
and opportunities it entails. The reason why
there’s so much talk about AI and how it
could change our future is because AI-based
solutions are already being implemented in
various products and technologies across
different sectors. On the 19th May 2021, in the
resolution on “artificial intelligence in
education, culture and the audio-visual
sector”, the European Parliament highlighted
the growing importance of AI in our daily
activities, recognizing the need to invest
further in “digital education and media
training”.

What's next?
The next steps are mainly focused on Project Results 1  After discussions the consortium
agreed on the activities to be carried out for the successful development and completion
of the project.
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